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Parish of St James and All Souls 
Mother of God and St. James’s Church 

Sunday 21 January 2024 
THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Mass Times and Services 

Monday 22 January: 12 noon – Mass (St Vincent, Deacon, Martyr) 

Tuesday 23 January:  6.30pm- Mass 

Wednesday 24 January: 12noon- Mass (St Francis de Sales, Bishop and Doctor of the Church) 

Thursday 25 January: 12 noon- Mass (St Paul – the Apostle) 

 7.00pm – Adoration 

Friday 26 January: 12noon- Mass (Ss Timothy & Titus, Bishops) 

Saturday 27 January:  11.00-11.55 am – Adoration  

 12noon - Mass (St Angela Merici, Virgin) 

 6.00pm - Vigil Mass 

Sunday 28 January: 10.00am Mass – also streamed  

 5.30pm – Youth Hub led by Youth 2000 

Confession 

Saturday: 11.00am-11.50am  
We look forward to welcoming you in church. 

Please follow us on:  @Stjaass;  @stjaass, St.James and All Souls Parish, Salford; 
St James & All Souls Salford 

Baptisms: Initial meetings will be held once a month with our catechist, next meetings will be after Mass on Sunday 4 
February 2024. Note: children over age 7 will need to attend the Sacramental programme before being baptised. 
Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.  For anyone wanting to get 
married abroad a longer period of notice is advised by the Diocese. 

Please remember in your prayers the sick of the parish: Joan Walsh, 
Mary Glynn, Alice Lyons, Stephen Russ and all those who are 
suffering and others who are sick at this time. This list started afresh 
at the beginning of the year, please let us know of anyone in need of 
prayers.   
Mass Intentions:   Orla Baxendale (LD); Bernard Flynn (10th Anniv);  
John Thompson (Sp Int); Frances Thomspon (Sp Int); and Kimberley 
Stanfield (Sick). 

Synod Big Listen 
Thank you to all who participated in 
our recent sessions.  Responses have 
been forwarded to the Diocese.  
 

Crib offerings - Donations will continue to be taken until the 
beginning of February for our friends in the Holy Land. 

Second Collection 
On Sunday 28th January, we will be marking Caritas Sunday by 
celebrating the work of our diocesan charity, Caritas Diocese of 
Salford. To find out more about the work of Caritas Salford and how 
you can get involved, please visit: 
https://www.caritassalford.org.uk/campaign/caritas-sunday/. 
There will be a second retiring collection next weekend for Caritas. 

Key holders 
Diocesan Security Audit: As part of our 
Diocesan Insurance policy, we have to 
have a list of anyone who has keys to 
church or the hall and confirm that 
they are DBS checked. These are the 
keys that allow access to the buildings 
(not a key to a cupboard!). Fr Ian 
would be grateful, if you are a 
keyholder, for you to inform the admin 
office so a list can be compiled and 
checks can be recorded. Thank you.  
T: 0161 736 1935 
E: admin@stjamesandallsouls.com  


